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June 12, 2015 

 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

 

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

RE: Tariff WN U-29 (Housekeeping Filing) 

 

 

Attached for filing with the Commission is one copy of the Company’s proposed tariff revision: 

 

Eleventh Revision Sheet B  canceling Tenth Revision Sheet B 

Original Sheet 175 

Original Sheet 175A 

Original Sheet 175B 

Original Sheet 175C 

Original Sheet 175D 

Original Sheet 175E 

 

In addition, the Company is requesting to cancel the following tariff sheets:  

 

Substitute Original Sheet 199 

Substitute Original Sheet 199A 

Substitute Original Sheet 199B 

Substitute Original Sheet 199C 

Substitute Original Sheet 199D 

Original Sheet 199E 

 

The purpose of this tariff filing is to change the rate schedule number for Avista’s “Decoupling 

Mechanism – Electric” from Rate Schedule 199 to Rate Schedule 175.  It was recently discovered 

that the Company uses Schedule 199 in its billing and accounting systems for purposes of charging 

customers for certain tariffed services (e.g., miscellaneous charges under Rules and Regulations 

Schedule 170).  As a result, the Company needs to utilize a different rate schedule (i.e., Schedule 

175) for purposes of the annual decoupling rate adjustment, the first of which will occur in 

November 2016. 

 



 

 

 

This filing is administrative in nature and does not otherwise result in a change to customers rates, 

terms or conditions of service. Avista requests the tariff revision to become effective August 1, 2015.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 509-495-8620. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Patrick Ehrbar 

Manager, Rates & Tariffs 

 


